
 

 

 
 

Attached to this news-
letter is a breakdown of 
diary dates for the       
remainder of 2018, to 
assist families in     
planning their time in 
the lead-up to       
Christmas.  
 
 

November 
 
6th: Cup Day Public Holiday 

 

8th: 2019 Foundation Transition 

Morning 9.15-10.15am 

 

9th: Spring Shindig 

 

12th: Year 6 Graduation Photo 

School Council 

 

13th: Year 1/2 Scienceworks   

Excursion 

Year 5/6 Family Panning Victoria 

Session 

 

14th: Level 3/4 CampðCYC City 

Camp 

15th: Level 3/4 CampðCYC City 

Camp 

16th: Level 3/4 CampðCYC City 

Camp 

 

20th: Year 5/6 Family Panning 

Victoria Session 

 

22nd: 2019 Foundation         

Transition Morning                 

9.15-10.15am 

 

23rd: Victorian State Volleyball 

Cupï Selected Yr 56 students.  

 

25th: School Working Bee 

 

26th: Whole School Colour Run 

 

27th: Year 5/6 Family Panning 

Victoria Session 

 

29th: 2019 Foundation PJ Night 

6-7pm 

 

For further dates and details, 

please refer to attachment.  

 
 

 

Learning  
 Enrichment 
  Schedule 
 
Programs available during 
Term Four are available via 
our School Website. 
 
For details, visit our new 
Learning Community Wall 
outside of the school office,  
or visit our updated School 
Website link @  
 
http://
www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au
/extra-curricular-programs/ 

 

 

91 Morris Rd Upwey VIC 3158 

Phone: (03) 9757 0200 
Fax: (03) 9757 0299  

upwey.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au  

h{I/ IƻǳǊǎ 
 

Before School Care  
7:00am - 9:00am  
 
After School Care  
3:30pm - 6:30pm 
 
Holiday Program   
7:00am - 6:30pm  
 
www.extend.com.au 
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ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀƴ ŜȄǘŜƴŘŜŘ ōǊŜŀƪ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ /ǳǇ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘΦ  
 
!ǎ ǿŜ ŜƴǘŜǊ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΣ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǘŜ ŀǊŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ   
ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ нлмф ŀƴŘ ōŜȅƻƴŘΦ !ǎ ŀ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘπ
ŜŘ ƻǳǊ ŦƻǳǊ ȅŜŀǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ wŜǾƛŜǿ όǿƘƛŎƘ ƻŎŎǳǊǊŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
¢ƘǊŜŜύ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǊŜƭŜƴǘƭŜǎǎ ŦƻŎǳǎ ǳǇƻƴ 
Ŏƻƴǝƴǳƻǳǎ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  
 
Lƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ōǳǎȅ ǇŜǊƛƻŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŀŎǝǾŜ ƘȅǇŜǊƭƛƴƪǎ ōŜƭƻǿ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŎƛǊŎǳƭŀǊǎΥ  
 
Ý 9ƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ aŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ- ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀŘǳǇ ǘƻ ōǳǎƘπ
ŬǊŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ 

Ý 5ƛŀǊȅ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ōȅ ȅŜŀǊ ƭŜǾŜƭ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎς ǘƻ ŀƭƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀŘǳǇ 
ǘƻ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 

Ý LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ¸ŜŀǊ о-с ƛtŀŘ tǊƻƎǊŀƳς ǘƻ 
ŀƭƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀŘǳǇ ǘƻ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 

Ý нлмф /ƭŀǎǎƛƴƎ {ǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜ ŦƻǊ ¦ǇǿŜȅ {ƻǳǘƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭς ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ƛƴŦƻǊπ
Ƴŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǾƛǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ƛƴ нлмф 

 
 
CŀƳƛƭȅ wŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ ŦƻǊ /ƭŀǎǎ tƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘǎς нлмф  
 
!ǎ ŀ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƳƛƴŘŜŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƛǎ 
Ƴƻǎǘ ƭƛƪŜƭȅ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŀ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎƘƛǇ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƳŜΦ  
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ƪƛǘŎƘΦŘŀƳƛŜƴΦǇϪŜŘǳƳŀƛƭΦǾƛŎΦƎƻǾΦŀǳ  
 
All requests are due by close of business on Friday 16th November 2018.  

http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/extra-curricular-programs/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/extra-curricular-programs/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/extra-curricular-programs/
mailto:upwey.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/
https://extend.com.au/school-info/?service=usps
https://extend.com.au/parents/before-and-after-school-care
https://extend.com.au/parents/before-and-after-school-care
https://extend.com.au/parents/school-holiday-programs
https://extend.com.au/school-info/?service=usps
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/EMP-information-for-families.pdf
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/school-program/1-to-1-ipad-program/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019-Indicative-Classing-Structure.pdf
mailto:kitch.damien.p@edumail.vic.gov.au


2 

  RESPECT       RESPONSIBILTY         RESILIENCE  

A huge  thank you to  all the Upwey South students parents,  friends, teachers,  staff and vol-
unteers who helped make our Japanese Day really successful!!!  The students looked abso-
lutely fantastic in their original and creative Japanese costumes, too!         

                №╡⅜≤℮ (arigatou)!                                                                 From Masae-sensei  

óKOTOô Performance Japanese School Sports 

Yo-yo balloon game 

óHokusaiô Art Project 

óObentoô Craft  
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We finally finished filming and editing our original piece óThe shat-
tered mug caseô and it has been submitted for the national short 
film contest!  The members of the Japanese film club have celebrat-
ed the completion of the film with Mr. Kitch and lots of other spe-
cial guests on the Japanese Day.                                   

Well done Japanese captains Eliza-san (Miss. 
Eliza) and Ryley-kun (Mr. Ryley) for demon-
strating excellent leadership skills on the pro-
duction of the film and organising the film 
club.  You both have been amazing leaders!!!   

Thank you Mr. Gabriele Arata from Cellu-
loid Studio for assisting with writing the 
script, directing and editing the film.    
 
The students could experience the gist of how 
the real film production works.   

Finallyé.. 
Here is the link 
to the video! 
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On Friday 2nd of November 2018, Upwey South PS were well represented as both boys and girls 
divisional champions competed in the regional finals at the State Volleyball Centre in Dan-
denong. The boys faced Glenferrie PS, Warrandyte PS and Park Ridge PS and the girls faced 
Mount Albert, Serpell and Regency Park all which posed different challenges on the day.  
The boys were finding their groove in game 1 against Glenferrie who proved very strong and 
won in straight sets. Game 2 vs Warrandyte also proved to be a stern test as net coverage and 
fast court movements from Warrandyte was difficult to combat but the boys fought bravely but 
went able to rear in the deficit and again the boys fell in straight sets. Game 3 vs Park Ridge was 
nothing short of an arm wrestle with teams evenly matched with Park Ridge taking the 1st set 
and Upwey South taking the 2nd set. The deciding set was tense with USPS taking a very early 
lead but Park Ridge dug deep and sadly pipped the Upwey South boys 15 ð 13.  
 
The girls started well) against a very tall side in Mount Albert team where serving was vital and 
majority of the points were won. The girls fought losing the 1st set but defiantly made up for it in 
the 2nd set and forcing a 3rd set. Sadly, the girls werenõt able to come away with the points with 
Mont Albert taking the game 2 - 1. Game 2 vs Serpell was a very even contest with both teams 
trading points early on but the net play from Serpell proved to be the difference with Serpall 
taking the game in straight sets. Game 3 vs Regency Park was a tight game with both teams 
finding their groove both on serve and at the net. The court coverage was excellent from both 
teams with Upwey South taking the 1st set and Regency Park taking the 2nd set, which prompted 
a 3rd set which Regency Park won taking the game out 2 sets to 1.  
 
Well done to all students involved and you should all be proud of your efforts in Volleyball in 
2018! It is a pleasure to coach and work with you all. A big thank you to all the parents who at-
tended on the day and assisted in scoring and cheering on the teams. We now look forward to 
the final event of the year: The Victorian Primary Schools Volleyball Cup on Friday 23rd of No-
vember 2018 to be held at the State Volleyball Centre in Dandenong.  
 

Yours in Sport 
 

Mr Jason Webb 
Physical Education/School Sport Coordinator  
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! {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ-[ŜŘ aŀǊƪŜǘ {ǘŀƭƭ ƘŜƭŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
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What is the Spring Shindig? 
 
The Spring Shindig is a mini-fete/ market stall run by the students (with staff assistance), which has been a year-
ly tradition within the Upwey South Primary School Community for over 30 years. Over the last 30 years, the 
Shindig has been held on the Friday following the Melbourne Cup Public Holiday.  
 
The Shindig has been traditionally structured to provide our senior students (Year 5-6 students) with the oppor-
tunity to apply their understanding of Financial Mathematics to a real-life situation. Throughout Term Four, all 
Year 5-6 students have been working in small teams to develop a business plan for their stall; involving various 
explicit stages of learning, such as market research, concept development, budget analysis, sourcing of items, 
marketing of their stall, and risk management. During the Shindig, each team of Year 5-6 students will set-up, 
run, and pack-up their own stall, with support from their classroom teacher.  
 
In addition to the Year 5-6 led market stalls, each Foundation- Year 4 class has been allocated a shared-class 
stall, with a roster of student-supervision to oversee the class stall having been drawn up by the classroom 
teacher. Over the previous weeks, classroom teachers have been in communication with families regarding the 
focus of their class stall.  Over the last 30 years, class stalls have included pre-loved clothing, books and toys, 
lucky dips, plant and food stalls.   
 
If you require further information about your particular childôs class stall, please speak directly with their class-
room teacher.  
 
Who is the target audience of the Shindig and why? 
 
The target audience of the Shindig is all students of the school, providing an opportunity for students across year 
levels to interact for a shared purpose; the dual purpose of being able to have input into building a sense of com-
munity and raising funds for student-directed projects around the school. Over the previous 30 years, funds 
raised from the Shindig have been used to improve opportunities for both learning and play across the school, 
and in 2019 we will continue to apply funds for student-driven projects.  
 
As a community-minded school, we are aware that there are three key pillars which build a successful learning 
community; being the students, staff and families. Therefore, we encourage any parents and families who are 
available to become involved and attend the Shindig. It promises to once again be a great event! 
  
How much money can students bring to the Shindig? 
 
Students are encouraged to bring a small amount of money to the Shindig, which has been agreed upon in con-
junction with their family. Large amounts of money are discouraged, however in previous years some parents at-
tending the stalls have chosen to make additional donations alongside their child, and in 2019 this will continue 
to be a family-led decision.  
 
All monies brought to school by students should be in a clearly named and identifiable small purse/wallet/ en-
velope/bag.  
 
During our regular 9:00am morning roll call, classroom teachers will collect all named student monies, and keep 
these locked away until the beginning of the Shindig at 1:00pm. At the conclusion of the Shindig, all student mon-
ies will again be collected and locked away by the classroom teacher. Students will then be given their monies 
(remaining change/purse/wallet/etc) at the end of the day.  
of change, cash-handling and safe storage of donations.  
 
 

Continued over page 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoiY2q0KHPAhXBn5QKHSwDAqUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.angrygirlwear.com/product/AG-353&bvm=bv.133387755,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNEWMbwGdIXWgK1a8R16P6E4ZT2yEA&ust=1474587366107134
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Continued from previous page 

 
What is the cost of items at the student-led stalls and who will handle the cash? 
 
In keeping with previous years, most items/activities will sell between 20c and $1.50. 
 
At each classroom led-stall the classroom teacher will directly oversee and assist with the costing of items, calcu-
lating of change, cash-handling and safe storage of donations.  
 
At each Year 5-6 student-led stall, the classroom teacher will oversee and supervise the stallôs cash float, assist 
students with the costing of items, calculating of change, and safe storage of donations. Year 5-6 students will be 
responsible for recording transactions, stock counts, and balancing of funds following the Shindig. All of these fi-
nancial literacy tasks will be directly overseen by classroom teachers.  
 
Will lunch orders be available on Friday 9th November? 
 
No. There will be no lunch orders or sushi orders available on the day. Students have the option of bringing their 
own lunch to eat before the Shindig, or buying limited snack food items at the Shindig. Hash browns will be avail-
able, as well as water at a stall run by the PTA. 
 
What will be the recess and specialist class structure for the day? 
 
Given that the Shindig is held from 1:00pm-2:30pm, we have restructured our specialist timetable to minimise 
disruption to specialist classes over the week. If your childôs class have a change of days to their regular special-
ist timetable, this will be communicated to families by the classroom teacher.  
 
On Friday 9th November, we will hold our morning recess from 10:00-10:30am and our lunch recess from 12:00-
12:30pm. There will be no afternoon recess.  
 
Who can I speak with if I have further questions about the Shindig? 
 
The Spring Shindig is overseen by Mr Gary Monopoli (Class 56M) who has many years of Shindig experience to 
answer your questions. Alternatively, you may speak with your childôs classroom teacher.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Gary Monopoli, Julie Pendlebury, and Jessica Cameron (Year 5/6 Teaching and Learning Team).  
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoiY2q0KHPAhXBn5QKHSwDAqUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.angrygirlwear.com/product/AG-353&bvm=bv.133387755,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNEWMbwGdIXWgK1a8R16P6E4ZT2yEA&ust=1474587366107134
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What is involved? 

 

School Council and PTA members have have been in contact with local schools and organisations in order to 

make an informed decision about holding a Colour Fun Day. Our Colour Fun Day will be held on Monday 26th 

November 2018, from 2:00pm ï 3:15pm. Please note, that on this day, there will be no assembly, and we en-

courage parents to attend the event, and even join in the run/walk! 

 

During the Colour Event, students will run/walk around a designated course within the school (similar to the 

Cross Country course). Whilst running/walking, the students will pass through various checkpoints at which 

teachers/parents have the option to squirt checkpoint colour on the students.  Of course, each student has the 

choice of bypassing the colour checkpoint, and continuing through the course. Students from our school who 

have participated in community colour runs, have said that they are a great deal of fun ï a perfect event in the 

last term of school! 

 

How does my child fundraise and what will the funds be used for?  

 

Through this event we are raising much needed funds to continue the refurbishment of the current ñsenior 

schoolò classrooms.  We aim to continue our carpet replacement, and update furniture to enrich the learning en-

vironment for your children. 

 

Within this envelope, you will find a Sponsorship Form booklet with instructions on how to raise money and order 

prizes. Students can obtain donations in cash using the Sponsorship Form and/or utilise online fundraising.  

 

Students who raise as little as $10 or more will receive an incentive prize for their efforts. But why not get them to 

aim higher? As a family, you have the option to choose up to five (5) prizes and this will set your fundraising goal. 

Family and friends are your greatest supporters, so ask them first for their support. You will reach your fundrais-

ing goal in no time!  

 

 

About the Colour Powder used 

 

The colour powder used in our event has been sourced direct from India, the home of Holi Powder. It is made of 

high quality corn starch and permitted food colours. Itôs non-toxic, biodegradable, skin safe and environmentally 

friendly. Toxicological Risk Assessment and ingredient listings can be obtained from the School Office upon re-

quest. (Students with asthma are advised to be considerate of their plan and triggers in their decision to partici-

pate).  
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Online Student Profile Page 

 

We encourage families to create a Student Profile Page at www.myprofilepage.com.au which is unique to your 

child. There are some great features, like recording your sponsorships and selecting prize goals.    

 

If you would like to, you can also utilize online fundraising. Schools that use online fundraising raise, on average, 

130% more!  It is safe and secure.  Our online fundraising provider, GoFundRaise has helped many charities and 

fundraisers connect.  No photo of your child is required.  No identifying information is included (like studentôs full 

name or what school they attend). If you elect to utilize the online option, we encourage you to make cybersafe 

choices, and speak with your childôs teacher if you require assistance.  

 

You can share your fundraising goals easily with family interstate or overseas by using social media or email.  

Again, the linked information does not identify your child to the general public.  Rest assured that the Upwey 

South Primary School Council and PTA take cyber-safety seriously. 

 

Not for you? 

 

Thatôs okay.  You can opt-out by completing the ñwill not participateò part of the form in this pack.  All colour run 

forms need to be signed and returned no later than Tuesday 20th November. 

 

Note:  your child can participate in the day and raise funds by running/walking the course but bypassing 

the colour stations.  We will set up diversions for those not wanting to get colourful! 

 

What is supplied by us and you 

 

We will supply all participants with sunglasses to protect their eyes from colour powder, rubber wristband, re-

freshing icypole on completion, and a wonderful fun memory! 

 

We will also get a few parents to bring their leaf blowers to clean down areas and participants after the race, if 

they like! 

  

You need to supply a white t-shirt (if you donôt have an old one, see Kmart or Big W - around $3).  Kids can wear 

other fancy white clothes if they choose (like shorts, tutus, socks etc). 

NOTE: We cannot guarantee the colours from the event will wash out, so please donôt wear your best 

clothes.  

 

http://www.myprofilepage.com.au
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Important dates 

 

Please note, all donations need to be finalized by Friday 23rd November 2018.  Sponsorship forms and cash 

donations need to be returned to school on or before colour fun day -  Monday November 26th  2018.    

 

Families who choose not to create an online profile page will also need to return their prize order (on the back of 

the paper sponsorship form) by 26th November.   

 

Students with a profile page can order prizes online by 30th November. Student prizes will be delivered by mid-

December.  

 

Thank you in advance for your participation, and get ready for a COLOUR EXPLOSION AT UPWEY SOUTH 

PRIMARY! Happy fundraising!     
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Important Dates for the Remainder of Term Four 
 

Dear families of the USPS Learning Community,  
Term Four is an extremely exciting time in our primary school, with so many events 
occurring across all year levels. When we combine school events with personal and 
family engagements in the lead-up to Christmas, our calendars can easily become 
confusing! Therefore, with the end of the year quickly approaching, we are aiming 
to assist families in planning their time in the lead-up to Christmas.  
Please note the dates below in your family calendar.  
 
School-Wide Events:  
 
November 
Tuesday 6th November: Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Friday 9th November: Shindig (School Market)  
Monday 12th November: School Council November meeting 
Sunday 25th November: School Working Bee 
Monday 26th November: School Colour Run/Walk Event (no assembly) 
 
December 
Thursday 6th December: School Christmas Concert 6:30pm-7:30pm 
Friday 7th December: Parent Helperôs Afternoon Tea 2:30pm-3:30pm 
Monday 10th December: School Council 
Tuesday 11th December: 2019 Transition Day for current Foundation- Year Five students 
Wednesday 12th December: School-wide Inquiry Celebration 2:30pm-3:30pm 
Thursday 13th December: PTA Special Lunch Day (pizza) 
Thursday 13th December: Instrumental Music Concert 4:00pm-6:30pm 
Monday 17th December: Final assembly @ 2:30pm 
Friday 21st December: Final day of school- 1:30pm dismissal 
 

2019- School Term Dates 
Term 1: 29 January (school teachers start) to 5 April *   
Term 2: 23 April to 28 June 
Term 3: 15 July to 20 September     
Term 4: 7 October to 20 December 
 
Day One for Foundation Students- 2019 Foundation students begin school at 9:15am 
on Thursday 31st January 2019.  
 
Students from Year One- Year Six begin school at 8:50am on Wednesday 30th January 
2019. 
 

Continued over page... 
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Important Dates for the Remainder of Term Four 
 
Year Five/ Six 
 
November  
Monday 12th November: Year Six graduation photo 
Tuesday 13th November: Family Planning Victoria Session 
Wednesday 14th November: Eastern Metropolitan Region- Tennis finals 
Monday 19th November: Lacrosse clinics-Physical Education classes 
Tuesday 20th November: Family Planning Victoria Session 
Friday 23rd November: Victorian State Volleyball Cup 
Monday 26th November: Lacrosse clinics-Physical Education classes 
Tuesday 27th November: Family Planning Victoria Session 
 
December 
Tuesday 11th December: Year Seven Statewide Transition Day (Year Six students only) 
Monday 17th December: Year Five/Six Christmas performance @ final assembly 
Wednesday 19th December: Year Six Graduation Evening 
Thursday 20th December: Year Five/Six Big Day Out 
 

Year Three/Four 
 
November 
Wednesday 14th- Friday 16th November: Year 3-4 City Camp 
Thursday 22nd November: Lacrosse clinics-Physical Education classes 
Thursday 29th November: Lacrosse clinics-Physical Education classes 
 

Year One/Two 
 
November 
Tuesday 13th November: Scienceworks Excursion 
 
December 
Thursday 20th December: Under the Oak Tree Picnic 
 

Year Foundation: 
December  
Thursday 20th December: Under the Oak Tree Picnic 
 
2019 Foundation students:  
November  
Thursday 8th November & Thursday 22nd November: Transition Session 9:15am-10:15am 
Thursday 29th November: Transition Session- Pyjama evening 6:00pm-7:00pm 
December 
Thursday 6th December: Transition Session- Teddy Bearsô Picnic 9:15am-12:30pm 
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Do you have a younger sibling who will be starting 
school in 2019? 
 
Are you a new family to our school, and would like to 
join for 2019? 
 
Do you have friends, neighbours or extended family 
who may like to enrol for 2019? 
 
If so, please click on the image to the left (hyper-
linked) to download a PDF enrolment form.  Further 
forms will also be required to complete your enrol-
ment which are available from the office. 
 
Alternatively, please visit our school website or      
contact the main office during school hours.  
 
Dates of 2019 Transition sessions are listed in the 
graphic below.  

To access up-to-date information for 2019 
beginning students, join the communica-
tion box titled 2019 Foundation Transition.  

2019 Foundation 
Transition  
Information  
available via  
Flexibuzz and on 
our school  
website.  

 
Click on link to 
access.  

http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019-Enrolment-Form-Upwey-South-PS.pdf
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/admissions-process/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/admissions-process/
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019-Foundation-Transition-Program.pdf
http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019-Foundation-Transition-Program.pdf
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Fresh Fruit Fridays 

We value the support of our local community store! 
 

Each class will receive a platter of cut up fruit. 
 

If any parents could volunteer their time to cut up and distribute the fruit each Friday morning 
from 8.50am it would be greatly appreciated. 

 
You must sign in at the office and have a current Working with Children check. 

 
All fruit is donated by our local IGA in Upwey, we thank them for their continued generosity.  

                  Open every Thursday 3 ï 4 pm , behind the main office next to the staff room 
          *Cheap  *Convenient *Environmentally Friendly* 

All Logo item $2   All non-logo items $1 
Come and check it out! 

Donations of old uniforms gratefully received and can be dropped off at the office at any time   

Lost Property is held in the school office. 
Please ensure you name all items your child brings to school. 
All named items are returned back to the classroom. 

Now is also a great time to check your childôs clothing to ensure they have 
their own items. 

Thank-you for your assistance. 

 

  OnPsych School Psychology Services 
 

Do you find that your child is displaying emotional or behavioural issues? OnPsych are a team of fully qualified and    
registered psychologists who specialise in child and adolescent services working in primary and secondary schools in 
both individual and group settings. Services are performed at NO COST to the school, student or parent through Medicare 

bulk billing.  
 

We are now lucky to have an OnPsych staff member at Upwey South Primary School, Lily. 
 

Who is Lily?  
Lily is a passionate psychologist who works with both children and adolescents who are experiencing a range of psycho-
logical issues such as anxiety and mood disorders, Autism Spectrum Disorders, interpersonal, learning and behavioural 
disorders, exam stress, self harming and adjustment difficulties (social & situational). Lily employs psychological tech-
niques such as Cognitive Behavioural Therapy, client-centred and solution-focused therapy with psycho-education. Lily 
firmly believes that a collaborative approach will produce the most successful outcomes for a child. If you believe that 

this might benefit you child, please contact your childôs classroom teacher for further instructions. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ŀƴȅ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ŎƭŀǊƛŬŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƻƴtǎȅŎƘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǳǎ ŀǘ молл срф орлΦ 

http://www.upweysthps.vic.edu.au/

